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NEWS RELEASE 
June 13.2013 

On June 12, 2013; officers from the Sublette County Sheriffs Office, Tip 
Top Search and Rescue volunteers, Wyoming Highway Patrol, and 
Emergency Management responded to Boyd Skinner Park in Pinedale 
looking for a missing male juvenile. The Everbridge notification system 
sent out 1,200 calls to area residents that have signed up for the system. The 
juvenile was located at approximately 1:30 am on June 13, 2013 and 
returned to his home. The Sublette County Sheriffs Office would like to 
thank the participants for the successful search. 

Dave Lankford. Sheriff 
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